
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Our celebrations this week: 
• Class Redwood celebrated their first Gymnastics lesson! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• This week Class Willow have celebrated 

beginning their new topic ‘Wonderful Weather’. They loved 

taking part in their rain number activity “Oh look, its raining on 

the numbers!.” 

 

 

 

 

 

• Congratulations to the following pupils for 100% 

attendance last half term and a big thank you to our 

parents for their support in helping the children 

achieve this. 

  Bailey -  Teddy C  - Evie -   Oscar G -  Kian -  Max H 

  Kellin -  Orla -    Ellis -   Antony -  Jacob -  Isaac 

  Maria -   Tyler J -   Nevaeh - James Mc -  Joseph H 

Friday 6th January 2023  

 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. 

Our award winners this week 

are: 

Blossom: George 

Apple:     Bailey 

Juniper:  Teddy C 

Maple:     Thomas              

Willow:    Curtis         

Holly:          Dylan             

Chestnut: Isaac      

Mulberry:  Harley 

Redwood: Lilly 

Rowan :   Connor     



CLASS OF THE WEEK   

JUNIPER 
Class Juniper are reading “The Gruffalo’s Child”. We have named characters 
from the story and have been busy with our addition sums. We have also enjoyed 
using Kinetic Sand. On Wednesday we celebrated Kim’s birthday, we gave her a 
card, presents and we had some cake with her. 



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 98.3 

Apple 80.0 

Maple 88.3 

Juniper 91.7 

Willow 96.7 

Holly 95.0 

Chestnut 86.7 

Mulberry 81.7 

Redwood 90.0 

Rowan 90.0 

Whole School 89.8 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE PRIZE WINNERS 

Ben C - Layton.W -  Tyler.M -  Tyler.J -   James.Mc - Callum—Ava.R 

Lacey -  Lilly.L -    Vincent.J - Charlie -  Anthony.O - Sam.M - Theodore.B  

Elliot -  Francis.F - Jacob.Ma Oscar.J -   Joseph.H - Zack 

A big well done to the winners of the raffle and we would like to thank you all again for 

your support 

SCHOOL FOOD BANK 

At Knowsley Central School we aware of how expensive food can be at 
the moment, with this in mind staff would like to set up our own food 
bank. Sadly, over 13 million people live below the poverty line in the UK 
and the need for foodbanks is increasing. Last year, well over a million 
emergency food packages were  given out to adults and children in 
need.  Our foodbank will aim to support families who are finding these 
times  difficult.  If you would like more information regarding how we can 
help you and your family please contact Vicky.  

 

Welcome back to all of our pupils, staff, parents/carers and families. We hope you all had 

a lovely Christmas and a Happy new Year. We’re looking forward to an exciting Spring 

term with lots of fun activities and opportunities to learn new skills. 

Please  can we remind parents and carers of the importance of ensuring that your child is in 
school for the whole day. If your child needs to be collected early please can you  contact the 
school office beforehand.   

Important Notice: Attendance & Punctuality—Attendance is key to your child’s education. 

School will not authorise holidays in term time for any pupils. If your child will be absent from 

school it is important that you contact the school via telephone or the school App as soon as       

possible to report their child’s absence. Please also supply any appointment letters or cards. 

SNACK MONEY 

Snack money is £1 per week, parents can pay for the term if they wish 

to do so. Please send in £1 each week or £6 to cover this term, thank 

you. 

SCHOOL NURSE 

The school nurse will be in school  on Friday 13th January at 1pm,  for  

any parents or carers who have any questions or queries that she may 

be able to help with. If you would like more information regarding this 

please contact Vicky. 


